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The National Organ and Tissue Transplant Organization (NOTTO) 
thconducted the 12  Batch of the Transplant Coordinators' Training 

Program from January 27 to January 31, 2025, at the Safdarjung 
Hospital, New Delhi. This week-long training aimed to enhance the 
knowledge and skills of transplant coordinators, equipping them to 
effectively support organ and tissue donation and transplant activities 
across the country. 

The program was formally inaugurated by Dr. (Mrs.) Vijaya Vijay 
Motghare, Additional Director General of Health Services, Ministry of 
Health and Family Welfare, Government of India.
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